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15 March 2013

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO. 012 OF 2013

To: All Mariners, Owners, Agents and Charterers

Use of Mobile Telephone Repeater Equipment in Gibraltar Waters

Mariners, Owners, Agents and Charterers are reminded that any mobile
telephone (GSM) repeater equipment fitted on vessels must be switched off at all
times whilst in Gibraltar Territorial Waters and remain switched off until they leave
the jurisdiction.

These repeaters cause serious interference with the Gibraltar mobile telephone
network and any vessels found operating them whilst in Territorial Waters will be
subject to investigation by the Gibraltar Regulatory Authority (GRA).

Agents and Marinas must ensure that all vessels calling at Gibraltar are advised of
these regulations immediately on their arrival.

For further information contact the Gibraltar Port Authority or the Gibraltar
Regulatory Authority (www.gra.qi).
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Owners, Agents and Charterers should ensure that the contents of Local Notice to
Mariners are made known to Masters and persons in charge of their vessels.

All notices are available to view on the Gibraltar Port Authority website at:
www.gibraltarport.com




